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Dear Parents/Carers 
 
The Coates Primary School Christmas Fair will be held on Friday 6th December this year and the Fun 
For Funds Group have been working hard to organise everything to make it a fun-filled event for all.  
 
We would really appreciate your help by donating the following: 
 

 Main Raffle 

 Alcohol Raffle 

 Cake Sale 
 

Every donation makes a huge contribution to the funds raised for the school and children. Please 
hand all donations to the School office. Cakes can be brought in from Thursday 5th December. 
 
We are all really looking forward to the event and hope it will be a wonderful success and I would 
like to thank everyone who has helped/donated so far. 
 
I look forward to seeing you there! 
 
Kind regards, 

 
 
 
 
Lindsey Boucher 
Headteacher 

Headteacher: Mrs L Boucher 
Tel: 01733 840527 
Fax: 01733 840322 

E-Mail: office@coates.cambs.sch.uk 
Website: www.coatesprimaryschool.info 
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